Lemos, June

From: George <george@mcn.org>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 4:07 PM

To: Lemos, June

Subject: Public comment regarding 8A and 8B for city Council agenda.

Honorable Fort Bragg City Council members and staff,

I am not in support of this expenditure. It is a foolish move in light of climate change, sea level rise and the rapid bluff
erosion that is happening. If the stairs are built, the bluffs will erode and the city will not be allowed to armor the
disappearing cliffs. Last week’s discussion regarding Glass Beach, by the Skunk Train representatives, shows how absurd
this conversation in becoming.

Thanks for considering these sincere comments,

George



